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Welcome
Thank you for attending this public exhibition setting 
out possible improvements to the village as part of the 
‘Haddenham Streetscape Project’.
This exhibition is the second stage of public consultation undertaken for 
this project. The purpose of this exhibition is to seek your views on a series 
of concept designs which have been developed for a number of locations 
around the village.  

Please take your time to look at the design ideas, talk to the team and ask 
any questions you may have.  

Stage 1 Public Consultation Feedback
172 respondents completed the survey in total, with some completing the 
survey online and some completing it in person.  

We have analysed what you told us and a summary of the key outcomes 
are provided below.  

Support for the overall vision of the 
Neighbourhood Plan set out in NPP5: 
Traffic Management:
Your responses showed us there 
is a desire strong to improve the 
appearance of the village, with 
83.2% of survey respondents 
agreeing or strongly agreeing 
with the vision set out in the 
Neighbourhood Plan Project 5: 
Traffic Management (NPP5). 

Support for the overall study objectives:
Your responses showed us there is a desire strong to use innovative street 
design to influence behaviours and create an attractive environment, to 
prioritise walking and cycling to improve connectivity and also to manage 
current traffic issues and the likely impact of future traffic growth.




